
Writer's Direct Dial No. 727-820-5587 
R. ALEXANDER GLENN 

Deputy General Counsel - Florida 

June 2,2005 

Ms. Blaiica S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Floiida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuniard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 0501 1-7-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In accordance with Commission Order No. PSC-05-056S-CO-E1, Progress Energy 
Florida, Inc. ("PEF") hereby notifies the Commission that the transfer of PEF's electric 
distribution system to the City of Winter Park occurred on Julie 1, 2005. Please do not hesitate 
to contact me should you have any questions. 

R. Alexan4er Glenn 

RAGIkbd 
cc: Richard Melson, Esq. 

Thomas A. Cloud, Esq. 


